
GECDSB eLearning  
FAQs – Frequently Asked Questions 

 

1. How many eLearning courses can I select? 

You are allowed to select ONE eLearning course per year in grades 11 and 12. 

 
2. Once I select an eLearning course, does it guarantee registration in the course? 

No – Once you select an eLearning course, you will need to meet with your guidance 

counsellor to discuss whether the online format will suit your needs and learning style. 

You can also ‘test drive’ an eLearning course on D2L/Brightspace. 

How To: 

• Go to → https://gecdsb.eLearningontario.ca  

• You’ll log in using your student number and password.  

• Under “My Courses”, select “Online Learning Student Orientation Module” to see 

what eLearning courses look like and begin your orientation. 

 
3. Can I select an eLearning course as an alternate? 

Yes – You are allowed to select ONE eLearning course as an alternate for your grade 
11 or 12 year. 

 
4. Is eLearning mandatory? 

All eLearning courses are OPTIONAL and NOT mandatory. 

 
5. Do I have to stay at school to work on the course? 

It is recommended that you stay at school to work on your course during the allotted 

‘eLearning time slot’ that will be assigned. The teacher librarian is available to help 

with any challenges you may face. 

If notifications are received that indicate you are not keeping up with the pace of the 
work assigned, you will be required to remain in the library for support. 

 
6. Will there be an exam? 

Final examinations and projects are at the discretion of the eLearning course teacher. 
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